Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Notice of Withdrawal of 13 NCAC 15.0704 Amendment

From: Cramer, Jill <jill.cramer@Ilabor.nc.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 12:52 PM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>; Rules, Oah <oah.rules@oah.nc.gov>
Cc: Rose, Carla <carla.rose@labor.nc.gov>

Subject: Notice of Withdrawal of 13 NCAC 15.0704 Amendment

Attn: Ashley Snyder

The NC Department of Labor is withdrawing the amendment to 13 NCAC 15.0704, Special
Amusement Device Inspection Fee, as allowed under 26 NCAC 05 .0107.
Please remove this rule from consideration by the Rules Review Commission.

Thank you.

Jill F. Cramer

General Counsel

NC Department of Labor
Direct: 919-707-7710

Main Legal Affairs: 919-707-7713
Fax: 919-733-4235

Mailing Address:

101 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1101
jill.cramer@labor.nc.gov

Please visit our website at www.labor.nc.gov

NOTICE: E-mail correspondence to and from this sender may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records
Law and may be disclosed to third parties. This e-mail and all attachments transmitted with it may contain
legally privileged and confidential information intended solely for the use of the addressee. If the reader of this
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any reading, dissemination, distribution,
copying, or other use of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message
in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or by electronic mail, and delete this message.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



